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in class leadership, a board member of the Athletic Association, a member of the

I I enry Zabierek graduated from Chelmsford High School in 1942. He was active
Yearbook staff, and he paigig

yenior Show and Stunt Night.

An honor student all four yc@s, Mlﬂabierelywa
football and wvarsity baseb 4 Or twQuyears alNl
Basketball was his best spoqj as the 1 e’s |#adio scorer and an All-Star all four
years. Henry was the captaiief the? z r, which was Merrimack Valley
League Champion, with a 14 rec .T cBwde! Riccord of the basketball team his
four years was 55 and 6. : o megference championships and
three straight Tech Tourney

o a gifted athlete, playing varsity
VRrsity basketball for four years.

>
He attended the Univgfsity™of RhoOGgS ftc? hilhagChool
World War 11 igterpiSaisdiis.gpllcge cd i serve tl the Army from 1943 to
1946 and is a yeteran of thef New Guihea pnd Philippitgs campgdigns, as well as the
occupation of Japan. ngd JoMRI after the war, antg#lduated with a B.A. in
History in 1950 Hg ¢ offile campus newspgper and the secretary of

his fraternity. IDr. j ’k receive ast h degreq in 1961fhd a Doctor of Arts in
History Curricufjum 1.

n education _as a $ocia Nes teg he Yownsend, MA,
dA. In 1 en mo ftcatigngl adqministration as

e, MA. o as Asqissmnt Juperintendent
in the Duxbury public S ed frgm the Wegtford Publigé , as Assistant
Superintendent,fin 1990.7 He was also a v}siting prosagsos ht B0 versity and
Framingham St#te=Cottege: parse~of'his career in education, @epublished many
articles and consulted with many other school systems, locally, regionally, nationally and
internationally. In recognition of his distinguished educational career, Dr. Zabierek was

inducted into the Chelmsford High School Alumni Association’s Hall of Fame in 1993.

aduation. However,

Henry began hjs ¢
Honolulu, and Judy
the Director of Poci®

Henry continued to be involved with the Alumni Association in retirement as the Editor
of the Lion's Pride newsletter of the CHSAA for many years and as a member of the
Association’s Board of Directors.



